



P.O. Box 14487 • Research Triangle Park, NC 27709

February 16, 1998

Dennis Miller Federal Research Consultants 2139 Route 35 Holmdel, New Jersey 07733

Dear Dennis:

Thank you for sending the package of information on ADD 234037. After reviewing the data, we have concluded that we are not interested in licensing the compound. This is primarily because of the significant toxicity observed in the same species and at the same doses as the effective doses in both animal models of status. The compound was ineffective when given after the insult in the MCA occlusion mode, even at what must have been toxic doses. As we discussed by telephone on Feb 10, I would be willing to continue discussing these issues with you if you wish, but I felt I should let you know these serious concerns.

Sincerely,

Greg C. Rigdon